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I"m writing to encourage the State of Washington to prioritize maintenance and cleaning activities
at Vancouver Lake, adjacent to Vancouver WA. I have been taking my family there for a decade.
We swim, boat, and picnic at this lake. We have volunteered to participate in visibility surveys and
clean-ups. Please consider protecting and caring for this wonderful community resource.


